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Marshall Elementary School
4407 116th Street NE
Marysville, WA 98271

(360) 965-1600
Attendance Line (24 Hrs):
(360) 965-1601
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(360) 965-0254

(SPANISH INFO LINE FOR
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(360) 965-0254)
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Sn oFhis Ssue:

This issue focuses on Zoom meeting expec-
tations and an illness checklist for parents.

Special Zoom Notes tor
Parents

December 2020

Tue MARSHALL MUSTANG

Principol’s Messoge

Greetings Marshall Families,

Time has passed quickly with December now upon us. Marshall is gearing up for the
potential return of our kindergarteners and 1st graders. The possible start date of Jan.
6 will be here before we know it. We are anxious to see the children’s faces on campus.
Please rest assured that all appropriate measures are being implemented to protect
students and staff. Parents/guardians have been surveyed to help determine the
numbers of returning students. This information has been extremely helpful in estab-
lishing our classes.

Our Veteran’s Day Assembly on 11/11 was a huge success. We look forward to our sec-
ond virtual assembly-our annual Holiday Sing Along.

I hope everyone enjoys their winter break. Relax and find time for self-care for you

and your family members.
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See you next year,

Joan Robertson-Landi
Principal

Marshall Elementary School

Zoom meetings are a special time for teachers

Virtual Sing-a-long

At Marshall, we have a traditional sing-a- gl
long on the day before Winter Break. aAe. Q,‘
Typically, we wear pajamas and get to- LIS ELE.

gether to sing holiday-themed songs.

This year, Mrs. Moll will hold our sing-a-long virtually on
Friday, December 18, 2020. Your teacher will let you know
the time at which your class will participate. This is our
second Virtual assembly. Let’s have fun singing together.
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to connect with their students. Feel free to . DRARARARARLEANAR AN

School Pictures iy oy

help your child with any technical difficulties. o Marshall o
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If you have questions or concerns, please reach ] Plcmr;lday f"’;“t very «:Z gl o ’}:a’ @Z

out to the teacher through email. Also, please ‘ smoothly with over 300 € eMenTary ¢

pictures taken. If you purchased a package, €% Staff wishes L

remember that we can hear and see every- . . n MY

‘ _ ‘ they have arrived at Marshall and will be *  usafeand o

thing going on in the background of your stu- available for pick-up on Monday, %. : ﬁ_‘?

dents zoom. Sometimes we forget that there November 30, 2020. w happy holiday i
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are eyes on during the zoom lesson this is just a & seasoh to &
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quick reminder for all families. We will hold a retake day to provide others “r;u BVeTyohe. “,-;.
an opportunity to get their picture taken. “,:. %.
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The date has yet to be determined. O PO T g




Marshall Elementary

Zoom Meeting Expectations

A\*T am ready to listen & learn
*T always try my best
*T bring my homework

*T keep hands and feet to myself
*T keep my eyes on my teacher

*T am dressed, sitting with an adult,
and where my teacher can see me.

Non-Discrimination Statement: Marysville School District does not discriminate in any programs or activities on the basis of sex, race,
creed, religion, color, national origin, age, veteran or military status, sexual orientation, gender expression or identity, disability, or the use of
a trained dog guide or service animal and provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups. The following employ-
ees have been designated to address questions and complaints of alleged discrimination: Civil Rights Coordinator - Gregg Kuehn, Risk
Management Supervisor, gregg_kuehn@msd25.org, 360-965-0110; Title IX Officer - Tracy Souza, Executive Director of Human Resources,
tracy souza@msd25.org, 360-965-0071; Section 504 Coordinator, Andrea Wyatt, Director of Categorical Programs,
andrea_wyatt@msd25.org, 360-965-0053; ADA Coordinator - Brad Roden, Director of Secondary Special Education,

brad roden@msd25.org, 360-965-0175. Address: 4220 80th Street NE, Marysville, WA 98270. Website: www.msd25.org Marysville
School District is a drug- and tobacco-free workplace. You can report discrimination and discriminatory harassment to any school staff mem-
ber or to the district’s Civil Rights Coordinator, listed above. You also have the right to file a complaint. Note: Policies that address this
issue are policy 3210 “Non-Discrimination” & 5010 - “Non-Discrimination and Affirmative Action.” These Policies are available online at
www.md25.0rg, at your school, or at the District Office: 4220 80* Street NE, Marysville, WA, 360-965-0000.
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Parents are the most knowledgeable judge of their own child's health.
Please use this visual checklist each day.
If your child iz experiencing any of these symptoms, please keep your child home.

Shortness of
breath or
difficulty
breathing

Muscle

or body

aches

Congestion
OF runiy
nose

s
’ -‘l:-

If they had close contact

{within & ft for at least 15
Mausea or minutes) with a person
vomiting with confwmed COVID-19.

Pt

For more helpful mformation, please vist the CDC's wehsite atwawiodc mov




